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Norwalk Community College Foundation to Celebrate 60 Years of  

Student Success at 2025 Anniversary Gala 

Norwalk, Conn. — August 18, 2025 — The Norwalk Community College Foundation (NCCF) 
is thrilled to announce A Night of Brilliance: 60 Years of Building Bright Futures, a landmark 
celebration honoring six decades of excellence in student support and community 
engagement. The Gala will take place on Thursday, October 23, 2025, from 6:00 to 10:00 
p.m. at the Shore & Country Club in Norwalk. 

This milestone event will bring together dedicated donors, business and civic leaders, alumni, 
faculty, and community members to acknowledge the Foundation’s enduring impact and 
reaffirm its work to empower students through scholarships, programming, and essential 
resources.  

“As we mark 60 years of supporting CT State Norwalk students,” said Nancy von Euler, 
President and Chief Executive Officer of the NCC Foundation, “this event is more than a 
celebration—it is a testament to the partnerships, community spirit, and generosity that have 
shaped NCCF’s legacy. We look forward to honoring our past while raising critical support for 
the future.” 

Tickets and sponsorship opportunities are now available at the Foundation’s dedicated event 
site. For details on table packages, individual tickets, or to become a sponsor, visit: 
us.givergy.com/NCCF60. 

Support Student Success 

Proceeds from the Gala will advance the Foundation’s mission to promote and enable access 
to quality higher education, support the development of a productive, educated workforce, 
and contribute to the knowledge and well-being of the Fairfield County, Connecticut 
community. 

About the Norwalk Community College Foundation 

The Norwalk Community College Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization that 
expands access to affordable, quality higher education, fosters the development of a 
productive workforce, and contributes to the knowledge and well-being of the Fairfield 



 
 

NCC-Foundation.org 
188 Richards Avenue, Suite E311 
Norwalk, CT 06854-1655  (203) 857-7260 

County community. The Foundation works with individuals, corporations, and local 
organizations to inspire investment in education and raise funds for CT State Norwalk. Each 
year, NCCF invests approximately $3 million in scholarships, faculty and program support, 
and student success initiatives. To learn more, visit www.ncc-foundation.org. 
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